
 

 

 

 

        Date: 3 May 2020 

 

Notice to Cancel the ITB-253/19 

Supply and Installation of Medical Equipment Baiji General Hospital, Salahaldin Governorate, Iraq. 

 

This notice is issued with the purpose to cancel the ITB 253/19 due to administrative reasons. 

 

Bidders are requested to submit their requests to release the bid securities through email to Ms. Nada 
Qader at the following email address:  nada.qader@undp.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

         

Piero Emanuele Franceschetti  
Head of Service Center  

                                                                 United Nations Development Programme 
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